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Dear Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee

I do not believe this bill adequately looks after the interest and well being of a child. With current

medical prowess a baby of that age would be able to have the opportunity of having a normal healthy life. It
has not been determined at what age a baby is considered to be a person and also presents a double
standard.

If a baby of 24 weeks had been born and someone took action to kill that baby, it would be seen that the
person had murdered a baby.

So why is this new bill even considering that to abort a baby of 24 weeks or more is not murder? If for
whatever reason the mother/father do not want to keep the baby, the baby can be given to those who do.

I believe the bill up for discussion is wrong and encourage you to defeat this bill.
Should you wish to contact me further my contact details are below

Respectfully Yours
Neil Biggs
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